
 

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

American Review of Canadian Studies special issue on Canada-U.S. Relations 

 

The editors of the American Review of Canadian Studies invite submissions for the journal’s 

biennial Thomas O. Enders Special Issue on Canada-U.S. Relations, which they plan to publish 

in late 2023. Full-length article submissions from all disciplines and from interdisciplinary 

perspectives are welcome, but they should, in some way, focus on the issue’s main theme: the 

past, present, or future of Canada-U.S. Relations. 

 

The Enders Special Issue is named in honor of the former United States Ambassador to Canada 

(1976-81). Among the many interests Thomas Enders pursued during his distinguished career in 

foreign service was the promotion of Canadian Studies in his own country. The Enders 

Foundation, which he established, provides funding for the publication of this biennial special 

issue.   

 

Deadline for submissions for the 2023 Enders Special Issue of ARCS: January 15, 2023. All 

completed article manuscripts for this special issue should follow ARCS’s regular guidelines for 

length and citation format. See the “Instructions for Authors” page on the ARCS website for 

details. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Andrew Holman or Brian Payne, Co-editors, American Review of Canadian Studies 

arcs@bridgew.edu 

 

 

https://www.tandfonline.com/action/authorSubmission?show=instructions&journalCode=rarc20
mailto:arcs@bridgew.edu

